From: Taman Mohamed

To: *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing
Subject: 20230000426 License Application Objection
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2023 1:05:51 PM

Dear Legislative Hearing Officer,

My name is Liban Mohamed and I own a house at 121 Magnolia Ave W in Saint Paul, MN. I object
to the following license application (#20230000426) because the licensee's bar will encourage
violence, lawlessness, and potential drunk driving near the home where my family and I live. Given
that this kind of business can endanger the lives of myself and my loved ones, I hereby object to the
opening of the businesses that are applying for this license: 20230000426. I can be reached by phone
at (425) 698-3946, or by email at libangoodpeople@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Liban Mohamed
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